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 CALIFORNIA LEAGUE OF CONSERVATION VOTERS ENDORSES LAIRD FOR STATE SENATE 

 
SACRAMENTO, CA – John Laird, who is running for State Senate District 17, today announced he has 
been endorsed by the California League of Conservation Voters (CLCV), the nation’s oldest grassroots 
environmental political action organization. 
 
"The California League of Conservation Voters is ecstatic to endorse John Laird for Senate District 17,” 
said Mike Young, Political and Organizing Director of CLCV. “With our oceans and wildlife 
facing unprecedented, irreparable damage, we need the bold, experienced, and smart leadership of 
John Laird in our Senate. He has been a champion for California’s environment as a City Councilmember, 
an Assemblymember, and as Secretary for Natural Resources, and we have no doubt he will continue to 
lead in the Senate.” 
 
CLCV publishes the annual California Environmental Scorecard, which rates the actions of every 
state legislator and the governor on the state’s environmental priorities each legislative year. John 
Laird has a 100% CLCV lifetime score. 
 
For more information about CLCV, visit www.ecovote.org. 
 
For more about John Laird, visit www.LairdforCASenate.com or www.Facebook.com/LairdforCASenate/. 
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